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Reception and Years 1, 2 & 3 will be 

swimming this week.  Please don’t forget 

your kits!  Please also ensure that all 

uniform is labelled with names to avoid 

any mix-ups.  Thank you.  

Clubs running this week are:   

Tuesday - Zoo Club 

Wednesday – Y6 Maths Intervention & 

Aspire  

Please ensure children are collected 

promptly. 

PLEASE NOTE: There will be no Cookery 

Club this week as it has now finished. 

Thank you. 

We will be holding a coffee morning and cake 

sale in school at 9am on Friday 20th October 

to raise money for Macmillan.  Please come 

along for a cuppa and some cake in support of 

this worthwhile cause.  Children should bring 

in 50p on the day.  All cake donations 

gratefully received.  Thanks. 

 

I understand that rights match responsibility. 

 

Follow us on Twitter @OLSANewcastle and Facebook at ‘Our Lady & St Anne’s RC Primary 

 

Please remember we are offering an informal 

drop-in session for all parents on Tuesday 

17th October 3.30pm-5.45pm in the 

classrooms for Years 1-6.  This is an 

opportunity for you to ask questions and 

speak to the class teacher about the coming 

year.  There is no need for an appointment 

but please come along as this is an 

invaluable opportunity to find out about what 

your child will be doing in school.   

 

We break up for half term on Friday 20th 

October.  Please be aware that Monday 30th 

October is a staff training day and school will 

be closed.  Children will return to school on 

TUESDAY 31st OCTOBER.  

 

All parents are invited to join us on Monday 16th October at 9.30am to celebrate our Harvest 

Mass.  This year our donations will be going to the Newcastle West End Food Bank.  They are 

desperate for items such as tea bags, coffee, sugar, cereal, pasta, sauces, UHT milk and tinned 

items.  Please send your items in on the morning of the mass.  Thank you. 

 

Families United will be holding their 10th Annual SEND Conference at Newcastle Civic Centre on 

8th November.  All parents and carers are invited to attend.  Please find details on our website if 

you are interested in going along. 

 

Kidscape are hosting free anti-bullying advice 

sessions for parents and carers at Brunswick 

Methodist Church on Thursday 2nd and 

Thursday 16th November.  If you wish to attend 

please contact danny@kidscape.org.uk. 

 


